Librarian’s Report

12/7/15

The puppet show by PuppeTree was a huge success, with over 30 people in attendance for the show and the workshop afterward. I plan to have them back next year for another show. 

Alexis DeLong, our teen librarian, worked her first weekend successfully and will continue working every other weekend. We are beginning to think of how 

We received a Small and Inspiring grant from the Vermont Community Foundation for $2,500.  This will fund next year’s outdoor programs involving foraging, fire making and wildlife related events.  I continue to look for grant opportunities for further programming from local and national organizations, with an anticipated 2016 focus on performance based arts and music.

I also have calls upcoming with grant funders to try to find funding for our building restoration.  The applications are lengthy so finding an appropriate organization before submitting is useful.  Current possibilities include Neil & Louise Tillotson and the USDA Rural Community grants.  One consideration is whether or not we want to include development of the carriage house in our restoration grant.

Most money has been spent as we end 2015. Our 3D printer is being sent back for repair but will soon return.  I look forward to a successful 2016.

